
 

 

Good Day, 

 

My name is Tiffanie Bint, Consulting Utility Forester for CNUC of Canada.  CNUC is 

conducting assessments of vegetation on behalf of SaskPower along the high voltage 

powerlines for the circuit BLU-512 in the RM of Beaver River No. 622 and the village of 

Pierceland. I will be conducting an inventory of all required vegetation maintenance on 

this circuit. I will be notifying all affected landowners of SaskPower’s vegetation 

maintenance plans on their property(s).   

   

I will be starting my vegetation assessment on May 8, 2023, and estimate that we will be 

completed our field work by May 19, 2023.  I will follow-up with an email when we have 

completed my field work. 

 

I will be driving a white Ford F-150 with CNUC logos on the side. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call, or email me at the contact 

information below.  Alternatively, if I can not be reach, please call Chris Proulx, CNUC 

Assessment Supervisor at 306-209-3370. 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you,  

 

      Tiffanie Bint 

 

  

Consulting Utility Forester, CNUC of Canada 

TBint@cnutility.com 

Direct: 587-777-7038 
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Safety doesn’t happen by accident  

 

 

 

 


